
 

 

 

 

 

 

August 30, 2023 

 

 

Lynn M. Shults 

L. G. Everist, Incorporated 

7321 E 88th Avenue, Suite 200 

Henderson, CO 80640

 

 

Re: Firestone Gravel Resource - File No. M-1996-052  

 L. G. Everist, Incorporated 

         Technical Revision (TR-2) 

 TR to remove oil/gas structures and relocate Last Chance Ditch 

 

Dear Lynn M. Shults: 

 

On August 30, 2023 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety concluded its review of the 

Technical Revision application submitted to the Division on August 22, 2023, addressing the 

following: 

 

Technical Revision to the approved Mining and Reclamation Plans to remove oil and gas structures, 

and relocate the Last Chance Ditch according to the provided agreements and plans. 

 

The decision reached by the Division is:  approve.   

 

The terms of Technical Revision No. 2 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit 

No. M-1996-052. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1996-052 remain in full 

force and effect. 

 

 

Bond Held: $1,454,400.00 

Prior Liability: $1,454,400.00 

Change in Liability: $0.00 

Revised Liability: $1,454,400.00 

Prior Permit Acreage: 344.88 

Change in Permit Acreage: 0.00 

Revised Permit Acreage: 344.88 

Prior Affected Acreage: 344.88 

Change in Affected  Acreage: 0.00 

Revised Affected Acreage: 344.88 

 



 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (303) 866-3567 x 8140, or by email at 

Eric.scott@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

Eric C. Scott 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

cc: Stevan L. O’Brian 
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